Aldershot Methodist Church
Coronavirus update – 22nd July 2021
The Government have lifted most Covid-19 restrictions, however the virus has not gone away and we need to keep each other safe. In particular, we respect anyone in our congregation who is clinically vulnerable, or just beginning to venture out after isolating. Therefore, we will maintain our cleaning regime and good ventilation. We will continue to provide hand sanitiser and keep the chairs distanced, in household groups. We encourage everyone to keep to social distancing and to wear face coverings, while in the church building. We are now allowed to sing, but in line with Methodist guidance, we would particularly like everyone to wear a face mask for this activity.
